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AUSTRALIAN HEALTH PRACTITIONER REGULATION AGENCY — ANNUAL REPORT 

260. Hon Dr BRIAN WALKER to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Health: 
I refer the minister to the annual reports produced by this Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency. 
(1) Why has the report for 2022–23, currently available on the AHPRA website, not yet been tabled here 

in Parliament? 
(2) Why does the tabled papers list on the parliamentary website show tabling in 2022 and 2021 but prior to 

that shows no reports being tabled since 2011, leaving a 10-year gap? 

Hon PIERRE YANG replied: 
I have not been able to locate the answer to Hon Dr Brian Walker’s question in my folder. If I am provided the 
answer before the end of question time, I will provide it. 
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